

Be the best you can be!\_\_\_\_\_

Friday 27 January 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## No vaping or smoking on or around the school site

We have had several disappointing reports of adults vaping or smoking when dropping off children at the start of school, and at collection at the end of the school day.

Please remember that whilst Parents, Carers and visitors are on or around our school site, we ask for your help to keep the school a safe space for all of our school community and to protect the health of all of our pupils.

Our Visitor Policy (available on our school website at <a href="https://www.bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk/our-school/policies">https://www.bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk/our-school/policies</a>) provides a detailed explanation of accepted behaviour, and the expectations of everyone who enters our learning environment to respect, support and abide by our school rules.

Please do not smoke or vape in the playground, when waiting by the school gates, along any pathways, anywhere around the school site, or just outside the school gates.

I cannot thank you all enough for your support to help take the very best care of our children and their continued health.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Anna Theodosiou Headteacher















